
May 24, 2019 

Dear , 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the results of your Judicial Board hearing 
on May 23, 2019.  The Judicial Board has found you in violation of 

II. Policies and Procedures. Computer Use. 

I.K.2.02; Proper use of e-mail account (2.02) students are prohibited from sending e-
mail messages that might be offensive, threatening to the recipient(s), mass mailings, 
and chain e-mail. 

II. Policies and Procedures. Disruptive Conduct. 

IV.D.1.02, 03; Members of the Lawrence community will not engage in any activity 
or behavior that threatens or disrupts (1.02) the administrative functions of the 
university and (1.03) the educational objectives of any member of the Lawrence 
community 
IV.D.2.03; Members of the Lawrence community will not engage in (2.03) 
intimidation and/or harassment of another person or group of people through 
physical, mental, or emotional means, including behavior online. 

II. Policies and Procedures. Personal Safety, page 79 of the 2018-2019 online student 
handbook 

The board has decided on the following sanction: 

You are required to write formal letters of apology to Professor _______ and Professor 
________.  These letters must be turned in by Tuesday, May 28, 2019 at 5:00pm to 
Associate Dean of Students Rose Wasielewski. 

You must meet with Dean Linda Morgan-Clement for a reflective conversation.  This 
conversation must be carried out by the end of the work day on Friday, May 31, 2019. 

You will be placed on disciplinary probation for the rest of your time as a student at 
Lawrence.  Further violation of the Social Code shall result in a minimum penalty of 
suspension. 

You are not permitted to attend any of the remaining senior class social events. 

Lastly, with the exception of the formal apology letter, you should have no intentional 
contact by any means with Professor ________. 



Failure to complete any of the above sanctions will result in a suspension from the 
current academic term. 

If you wish to appeal this decision you must inform the President, in writing, within three 
days of receiving this letter. 

The members of the Board hope you understand that our responsibility is to hear all 
formal complaints, decide if a violation has been committed and apply a sanction when 
warranted.  We hope you understand that you need to respect the rights of others if we 
are to maintain a satisfactory living and learning environment at Lawrence.  The college 
community must insist upon the cooperation and responsible judgment of all students. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the hearing or the appeals process, 
please contact me or the Associate Dean of Students, Rose Wasielewski. 

Sincerely, 

Anna Cohen 
Chair, Judicial Board 
 


